
During COVID-19, the  
City of Joondalup is sharing  
valuable information with the  
community. It may help you,  
your family or friends during  
this time of hardship. 

CLUB FINANCIAL ASSESSMENT PROGRAM

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, many clubs have had to restrict activities  
or stop operating completely. 

As a result, many clubs are uncertain about their financial position and  
how to plan for the future in these challenging times. 

The City has developed the Emerge Stronger – Club Financial 
Assessment Program to help clubs manage their finances now,  
model different future scenarios, and be in a strong financial position  
to recommence operations when the time comes. 

All clubs operating within the City of Joondalup are invited to participate in 
the program, starting with a webinar session where clubs will be provided 
with the tools to conduct a financial assessment of their club:

Date:	 Thursday 4 June and Thursday 11 June 2020
Time:	 6.30pm – 7.30pm

SHARED COMMUNITY RESOURCES

EMERGE
STRONGER

Following the webinar, ten clubs will be offered an opportunity for a one-on-one 
session to further analyse their finances with the facilitator and plan for possible 
future operating scenarios. These sessions will take place in June 2020.

To register for the webinar, or to submit your interest to be part of the one-on-one 
sessions, please email club.development@joondalup.wa.gov.au or call  
9400 4252. 

Registered participants will be sent an email link to the webinar the day before.


